
 
 

 
 

SUMMER STUDENTS - LABOURERS 
 

The City is currently accepting Summer Student applications for parks 
maintenance work.  Tentative duration of employment will be from May 4 to 
August 21, 2020.  Students should be in good physical condition and capable of 
working long hours outdoors while exposed to the elements.  A B.C. Driver's 
License, Class 5 is required (“N” Novice class accepted).  Proof of current and 
continuing registration in a full time program at a post-secondary educational 
institution and drivers abstract must be submitted along with your application. 
 
Applicants are invited to submit resumes via email to hr@castlegar.ca by 4:30 
pm, Friday, March 13, 2020. 
 
The City of Castlegar would like to thank all candidates for their interest.  Only 
candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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